UNIVERSITY OF MAINE SYSTEM

OFFICE OF STRATEGIC PROCUREMENT

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL #22-07

MOVING SERVICES FOR THE

UNIVERSITY OF SOUTHERN MAINE MUSKIE SCHOOL

ADDENDUM #1
March 29, 2007

Due to construction delays, the time line shown in RFP #22-07 is being moved out two weeks.  In addition the new schedule allows for the move to take place on week days.  Week-end days would be a last resort fall back.

Time Line:

5/16/07 - 5/18/07: Move stand-alone furniture, PC’s / printers, boxed items from 295 Water Street to 500 CCD.  Note: this entry does include the items previously listed separately, that is the meeting room furniture, file cabinets, book cases & “boxed” items.
5/21/07: Move Phase II items to the Riverview Room at 295 Water Street.

Proposal Submission:

Proposals already submitted have not been opened and will be returned, unopened if requested.  Vendors have the option of submitting new or revised proposals or, if they choose, may allow a proposal that has already been submitted stand ‘as is’.

To allow for new or revised submissions the University has established a new due date of Wednesday, April 4, 2007 by the close of business.  Due to the short time frame, vendors will be allowed to submit proposals electronically by email attachment to hcwells@maine.edu or via facsimile to the Office of Strategic Procurement at 207-973-3322.

If you have any questions concerning this addendum or the RFP, please contact Hal Wells at 207-973-3302

END

